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Waite Park Chamber announces December meeting 

 

Waite Park, Minn.– Hosted by Sentry Bank, the next Waite Park Chamber meeting is 

Wednesday, December 21, from 11:30 a.m.-1 p.m., at the Moose Family Center, 1300 

3
rd

 St N, Waite Park. The program includes lunch, a presentation, and special guests 

St. Cloud Tech High School Chamber Singers sponsored by Forsberg Investments 

and Insurance. 

 

All St. Cloud Area Chamber members are welcome to attend and are encouraged to 

bring guests who are interested in Waite Park community issues. There is no cost to 

attend, but register by December 19 by calling the Chamber at (320) 251-2940, ext. 

126, online at www.WaiteParkChamber.com, or by email to 

registrations@StCloudAreaChamber.com.  Due to a large number of unregistered 

individuals attending the monthly meetings, the Waite Park Chamber charges a $5 fee 

for all unregistered attendees. 

 

The Waite Park Chamber, a division of the St. Cloud Area Chamber, is a place where 

business, education, and government come together for the betterment of the 

community. 

 

-Chamber- 

 

For more information, call:  Gail Ivers, vice president, St. Cloud Area Chamber of 

Commerce, (320) 656-3809. 


